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Dear Parent / Carer, 

 

RE: Mock Exam Report Card 

 

Your child will be bringing home their March 2024 Mock Exams Report Card this week.  

Please can you take time to go through this report with them and support them with 

identifying their next steps in preparation for their forthcoming exams.   

 

Where a student was absent for an exam, or where a written mock was not taken at 

this time (for example because there was planned coursework elements taking place) 

there will be a code N for Mock Grade. However, teachers will still have taken more 

recent work into consideration when establishing the Most Likely Outcome grade. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

Mr S Pritchard                                               Mr M Edwards 

Deputy Headteacher                                     Head of Year 11 

 

 

 


